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Developing Our Greatest Resource 

 
Dear Mr. Walthour, 
 
Just wanted to say thanks for introducing me to FPC. As you know, the results from the test 
performed on 8 of our School Systems buses indicated that the fuel mileage increased an average 
of one mile per gallon (10-12%). That’s a huge savings when multiplied by 190 buses in our 
Fleet. 
 
The Rockdale School System has been using FPC for 4 months. We receive 4 drops of fuel a 
month on a normal basis, since its introduction to our tanks; we only received 3 drops last 
month. Also, 2 drivers commented to me that they were not fueling their buses as often. These 
drivers were not aware that we were using your product. 
 
 
Again, just wanted to say thanks for introducing us to FPC and to let you know that I’m excited 
about what I’ve seen so far. 
 
 
Dwayne R. Allen 
Fleet Manager 
Rockdale Co. Public Schools 
770-860-4249 
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